
INSURANCE / PAYMENT INFORMATION

PAYMENT

Since payment is expected when services are rendered, please remember to bring all of your 
insurance cards with you – as this is our form of payment.  

Any co-payment is due at the time of your appointment. We accept cash, checks, VISA, 
MasterCard, and Discover.  

INSURANCE

While we do accept most major Health Insurance plans, it is the Patient's Responsibility to verify 
their eligibility and benefits prior to their visit to ensure coverage.  If you have no insurance, you 
will be considered a "self-pay" and will be directed to the Front Desk for payment following your 
visit.  

Depending on your insurance plan, deductible and co-insurance amounts, you may meet with our 
Reimbursement Coordinator following your visit.  See our "Streamline Billing" letter in the Patient 
Information Packet for details.  

If you are applying for Medical Assistance but are not yet eligible, you will be considered a self-
pay until your insurance coverage goes through.  If you are applying for MA for a newborn, please 
know that each child requires their own individual ID number, and are NOT covered under their 
mother's insurance.  Until the MA goes through, your child will be considered a "self-pay".  

YOUR BILL

Questions regarding your bill can be directed to our Billing Department at 763-398-4233.  If you 
wish to pay your bill over the phone, please call our office between 8:00am – 5:00pm to speak to 
our financial coordinator.  
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